Department of State Growth

CULTURAL AND TOURISM DEVELOPMENT

Level 4, Salamanca Building, Parliament Square, 4 Salamanca Place, Hobart TAS 7000 GPO Box 536, Hobart TAS 7001 Australia Ph 03 6165 5107

 ${\color{red} \textbf{Email}} \ \underline{\textbf{thsu@stategrowth.tas.gov.au}} \ \ \textbf{Web} \ \underline{\textbf{www.stategrowth.tas.gov.au}}$

Our Ref: **CYC0201718**



Justine Brooks-Bedelph George Town Council 16-18 Anne Street George Town TAS 7253

Dear Ms Brooks-Bedelph

RE: Cycle Tourism Funding Program Grant

I am pleased to advise that following a recommendation to the Premier, your application for a grant of \$50,000 for the Mt George Mountain Bike Trail- feasibility report has been approved.

The Department of State Growth will now commence drafting a Grant Deed and will send this to you in due course for your review and signing.

During the drafting process we may request further information from you, and should you have any questions, please email thsu@stategrowth.tas.gov.au

Should you need to make any changes to the project as approved, please contact State Growth at the earliest opportunity.

I wish you every success with your project.

Yours sincerely

Christian Attfield

A/Manager Projects and Policy

attill

25 January 2018